
From: Stanton, Cheryl <CStanton@dew.sc.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
CC: Scott, DarrellDScott@dew.sc.gov

Grant, DonDGrant@dew.sc.gov
Date: 8/22/2013 3:31:29 PM

Subject: SBRs

Christian,
 
I confirmed that the Agency Head not the Governor signs the SBRs to the US DoL, so one less item on your office’s to 
do list.  That being said, we are happy to share a copy of the SBRs to you if you want to eye ball them before we send 
them (we welcome the thoughts/comments). 
 
Also, the deadline was extended by two days, which makes them due on Wed, Aug 28.
 
Thanks,
 
Cheryl
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